
September 2, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Taylor Bauman R. N2913 Reiland Rd. Appleton 
William Biese J. 1505 Florence St. Kaukauna 
Taylor Planert D. 635 Lincoln Ave. Kaukauna 
Wendy Sontag L. N2322 Holy Hill Dr. Greenville 
Shannon Wieseler J. 3244 E. Pollywog Way Appleton 
 


